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Good afternoon, 

As we prepare to welcome your family to the Iona community in 2024, we thought it was 
important to share with you news regarding the proposed upgrade of Lindum railway station. 

While this upgrade is long overdue and welcomed, Queensland Rail only recently advised that 
this work would involve the total closure of Lindum Station for the entirety of 2024. 

Be assured we are aware of the potential impacts on our students and families, and that the 
College is negotiating on your behalf to achieve an acceptable solution. 

Iona is working with Queensland Rail to reduce disruptions to our families and ensure the 
safety of our students is in no way compromised. 

As with the rest of the Iona community, we will continue to keep you updated as more 
information comes to hand. 

In the meantime, please feel free to share your concerns or any questions you may have by 
reaching out to us at lindumstation@iona.qld.edu.au. 

Kind regards, 

Iona College 

mailto:admin@iona.qld.edu.au
mailto:lindumstation@iona.qld.edu.au

